## **The Owsley Chronicles - December 2020**

## **Christmas Greetings from Brazil**

Dear Praying Friends,

As we near the end of another year, we are filled with thankfulness for all the Lord has done. Every change has taught us to trust Him in new ways. We mentioned in earlier letters that even though we felt hampered at times, God was never limited by coronavirus restrictions.





## **God's Word Front and Center**

We have been sustained by your prayers throughout this year of seminary teaching and restructuring the program. We expected a drop in the number of students, but instead we had record enrollment via our online classes. We are making significant changes, but our essential emphasis on the centrality of God's Word is unwavering. (Photo is of Dan and the present seminary director, Rodrigo Lima).

A Huge Praise - When the pandemic hit, predictions were pessimistic about missions giving, but our support account has remained stable. We are very thankful for those who gave (and continue to give) sacrificially to enable us to live and minister in Brazil.

If you would like to renew your commitment toward our MSA or give for the first time, you may visit the <a href="FMWM website">FMWM website</a> or call Debra Hancock at HQ. (317-244-3660, Ext#232)

For His glory and our joy, Dan and Hope



Contact Information: E-mail: dan.owsley1@gmail.com, mrs.owsley@hotmail.com

Snail Mail: Daniel and Hope Owsley Rua Teopompo de Vasconcelos, 335, Apto. 64 São José dos Campos, SP 12.243-830 Brazil, South America